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Newsletter for the Members of Red Hill Farm CSA  

2017 Membership 
We are now accepting members for our 2017 season.  

We give priority to existing members so sign up now!     

For questions or a Membership Registration Form, 

please contact Lilley at (610) 558-6799 or 

mlilley@osfphila.org.   

Construction has begun on our third high tunnel for 

the farm. We thank you for your support and en-

couragement over the past three years. Without 

you this dream of ours would not be possible! 



Work Shares 

Interested in becoming a work share like those pictured above? All work shares 

receive a full share, which is 24 weeks of produce, in exchange for 100 hours 

of on-farm work.  

The work consists of everything from weeding and planting to harvesting and 

special projects. The selection process will be based on your availability, will-

ingness, and need. This is a great way to truly get connected to your farm. For 

questions or a 2017 Work Share Application, please contact Lilley at (610) 558-

6799 or mlilley@osfphila.org.  

Mimi on a cool spring morning. 

Joyce and Jack planting broccoli. 

Jackie with weed crown. 

End-Of-Season Survey 

We will soon be conducting our online end-of-season survey. You will 

receive a link via email which will take you to the survey which includes a 

few short questions. We value your opinion and use your feedback as we 

plan for next season.  So, please don’t be shy- - - let us know what you 

thought of your CSA share and your experience at the farm this season! 

The best of all gifts around any Christmas tree: the presence of a 

happy family all wrapped up in each other. ~Burton Hillis 


